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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear Parents,  
This week I find myself reflecting on the stages of life and the transitions that occur in all families. 
Recently my brother’s son moved out of his family home to begin an independent life and establish his 
own home. These are moments that bring to the fore the competing messages and emotions of our 
head and our heart. Our head tells us that these moves are the natural progression of life and that it is 
how it should be. Our heart tells us that we still want our children close by in the safety of their parents 
loving home.  
 

Parents are challenged with the task of nurturing their children and trusting all the lessons taught and 
then setting them free to walk their own path in life. It doesn’t mean that the guidance stops. This is a 
lifelong task. However, we need to allow our children to make their own decisions. 
 

My reflections have also led me to think of the later stages of life 
when some of us are no longer to live independent lives in the care 
of our family, necessitating a move into an aged care facility.  I 
thought of my family’s experience when we came to the realisation 
that my father’s care needs became beyond the skill and ability of 
my mother and my siblings. Some of these moments are tinged 
with great sadness and disappointment of not being able to provide 
the care we wanted to. But then I also think back and am able to 
find contentment that I was able to be my father’s defender in 
making sure his needs were met. I am also able to find joy in some 
of the silly moments we had together that otherwise would not have 
occurred.  
 

Our Carmelite community has also been faced with this same 
family transition and its contradicting emotions as Fr John Powell 
moved into the aged care at Cardinal Gilroy retirement village in 
Merrylands this week. Fr John has been associated with our Parish 
community for over 30 years and has made many friends. We wish 
him all the very best in his new home and are so glad that he is still 
close enough for us all to remain in touch. We pray that Jesus 
remains with him and continues to remain a beacon of love and 
support.  
 

Olimpia Pirovic 

Principal    
 The Community of OLMC is Safe and Respectful 

 

https://www.skoolbag.com.au/parentinstructions.pdf
http://www.olmcwenty.org.au/
mailto:coshcolmcwentworthville@parra.catholic.edu.au


 

 

UPCOMING DATES  NOTES HOME 

Week 9 
Wed: 
3:15-4:15pm 
League Stars 
Clinic (No 
Parents stay on 
site) 
Thurs: ​Work Out 
with Mr Jones 
8:15am​ SHARP 
 

Week 10  
Mon: Year 6 & Year 3 Sports Day  
K, Y1, Y2 & Y3- Author Visit 
2:45pm - 3:10pm ​Second Hand Uniform Shop  
Tues: ​School Banking 
Y2, Y4, Y5 & Y6- Illustrator Visit 
Wed: ​Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6- Illustrator Visit 
3:15-4:15pm​ League Stars Clinic (No Parents to stay 
on site) 
Thur: Comic-Con Event & PARADE - ALL 
STUDENTS DRESS UP 
Fri: ​Last Day of Term 3 

 Last Week  
● Yr 5 & 6 Religious Education Trial Unit 
● Yr 2 Star Card Reward Day 
● 3G Staffing Update 

 
This Week 

● Yr3 & Yr6 change of Sports Day 
● Yr2 Toys Over Time In-School 

Experience 
● Yr6 Planetarium In-School Experience 
● K Wannabees In-School Experience 
● Mrs Zahrooni baby news 

BOOK WEEK EVENTS: BEGIN WEEK 9      ---    PARADE (DRESS UP DAY): THURSDAY 24th SEPTEMBER 
 

MERIT AWARDS 

KB Lachlan ▪ Luke 4B Jac ▪ Hannah  

KG No awards presented 4G Emad ▪ Amelia  

1B Ava ▪ Michael  5B Deng ▪ Saadhana 

1G Mariella ▪ Amelie 5G Roman ▪ Isabella  

2B Olivia ▪ Eli  6B John ▪ Amiel  

2G Sean ▪ Jayden  6G David ▪ Anabella  

3B Kiara ▪ Dennis  CA Rhianna ▪ Rouba  

3G Anthony ▪ Kruthi  PE No awards presented 
 

STAR CARD REWARDS 

Gold Awards:​  ​ Ojas ▪ Marie-Jose ▪ Siya ▪ Olivia 
 

Opal Awards:​ ​ Amelia ▪ Erinn ▪ Diana ▪ Henry ▪ Rajan ▪ Rishaan ▪ Ava ▪ Jerrick ▪ Mia ▪ Alexia ▪ Charbel ▪ Summer ▪ Joaquin 
▪ Michael ▪ Luke ▪ Claudia ▪ Bracston ▪ Luca  
 

Platinum Awards:​  Mariam ▪ Mariella ▪ Alexia ▪ Abbey ▪ Amelie ▪ Cyril ▪ Isaac  ▪ Sanaa ▪ Charlotte ▪ Charlotte ▪ Catherine ▪ 
Mridun ▪ Georgia ▪ Bryson ▪ Annabel  
 

Principal’s Awards:​  ​Mason ▪ Isabel ▪ Patrick ▪ Candace ▪ Kira ▪ Matthew ▪ Logan ▪ Prasadi ▪ Anuj ▪ Gia ▪ Alexander ▪ Olivia ▪ Celeste ▪ 
Michaela ▪ David  
 

Diamond Awards:​  ​Sanoshan ▪ Mishti ▪ Ava 
 

COSTUME IDEAS 

With our Comic-Con event happening next Thursday we thought we provide families with some quick 
and cheap costume ideas to get the creative juices flowing! While many students will come dressed as 
comic characters, there are no hard and fast rules about what students can come dressed as. They can 
still come as a favourite story character. 
Minions: Yellow Tshirt, and Blue overalls 
Incredibles: Red Shirt with an i stuck to the front 
Batman: Black eye mask with black clothing 
Pirate: Black and white striped shirt, jeans and an eye patch 
Bank Robber: Black and white striped shirt, black pants, black eye mask and a 
sack 
Alvin & the Chipmunks: Red jumper with an A on the front and a red cap 
Mario & Luigi: Blue overalls and a coloured shirt and cap 
Superhero: Cap with an eye mask  
Where’s Wally: Red and white striped shirt and blue jeans 

 



 

STAFFING UPDATE 

During Term 4, Mrs Wooding will be taking long service leave as a transition towards retiring from teaching after 40 years of                      
service in the Our Lady of Mount Carmel community. Mrs Wooding and her family are relocating north. We will have the                     
opportunity to formally farewell Mrs Wooding as a school community later in the year. 
 
Miss Isabella Breusch will replace Mrs Wooding in her teaching role . Miss Breusch will be working alongside Mrs Wooding in                     
Week 10 and it will be an opportunity to meet her. 

 

SCHOOL FEES 

Thank you to those families that have been able to finalise their accounts. As a system we are aware of the financial strain                       
that COVID-19 is having on some families and its impact on their capacity to pay school fees, we have asked families to pay                       
‘what they can when they can’. There is financial assistance available to families. To access this assistance please follow this                    
link to the CEDP site for further information. If you have any queries regarding your account or would like to discuss a                      
payment plan please contact Mrs Murphy or Miss Pirovic. If you are already on a payment plan or are awaiting the outcome of                       
a concession application your fee statement will be for information purposes only.  

 

SUMMER UNIFORM STARTS TERM 4  MISSION WEEK BUSKING 

All students will be required to wear their Summer uniform 
from the start of Term 4. ​As the weather begins to warm 
children have the option to wear either their ​full​ Summer 
uniform or their ​full ​Winter uniform, not a combination of 
both. 
Orders should be placed through Oz Fashions via the QKR 
App.  Orders placed before 4:00pm on a Wednesday will be 
delivered to the school on the next Thursday.  Orders will be 
sent home with your child. ​DUE TO COVID RESTRICTIONS 
WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO OFFER A TRY ON SERVICE 
FOR FAMILIES. PLEASE REFER TO THE ATTACHED 
SIZE CHART. 
 

This is also the time ​to start looking for all 
those lost uniform items​. Each Term we 
donate hundreds of dollars worth of unlabelled 
and unclaimed uniforms to the Second Hand 
Uniform Shop - Some are brand new. Please 
clearly label your child’s name on all items of clothing. 

 This year the audition process will be slightly 
different. Here are some important things to know: 

● Students can audition as a single entry or group 
entry. ​Singers, musicians, comedians, magicians – 
ALL talents are encouraged to enter!!  

● Students interested in performing will be required to 
submit an audition video of their act to Mrs Laus at 
mlarkins@parra.catholic.edu.au​ by Friday  18th 
September 2020 (Week 9). 

● Those students who are successful will be issued with 
a busking licence at a ​cost of $1 for a single entry and 
$2 for a group​.  

Mission to Busk ​will take place on ​Friday 16th October 
between 1:40pm and 2:50pm ​on the school playground 
and throughout the learning spaces. Unfortunately due to 
covid restrictions, this will be a closed school event. 
Parents will be able to view highlights of the afternoon via 
our OLMC facebook page. 

 

LIBRARY BOOK SEARCH  ARE YOU LEAVING OLMC? 

As we come towards the end of the term it          
is that time for us to check that all of our           
library books and class reading books      
have been returned. We ask that families       
take particular care with their class reading       
books as these are purchased as a set and         
can’t be purchased individually. 

 Please be aware that a full term’s (10 wks)         
notice is required if your child will be leaving         
the school. All notification must be in writing        
and addressed to the Principal to avoid a full         
term’s fees being payable. Refer to      
bit.ly/3izKZCi​ for more information. 

 

P&F NEWS 

Second Hand Uniform 
The Second Hand uniform shop is open on Monday afternoon from 
2:30-3:00pm.   
Please note that items are $10 each and the payment method is ​cash only​. If 
you have any old uniforms still in good condition they can be donated to the 
second hand uniform shop via the school office. Just place them, washed and 
clean, into a bag labelled 2nd Hand Uniform. We are in particular need of size 8 
items, so if you have any you are willing to donate we would be extremely 
grateful. 

 

https://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/en/Our%20Schools/School%20Fees/Fee%20Relief
https://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/en/Our%20Schools/School%20Fees/Fee%20Relief
mailto:mlarkins@parra.catholic.edu.au
https://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/About-Us/Policy-Central


 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 


